
Dr Stanley M.Wagnen Rabbi 

Q 4, ) August 19, 1976 

Dra. Norman Lamm 
27 West 86th Street 
New York, New York 10024 

Dear Norman: 

I returned from Russia this week only to Learn of your 
appointment as President of the Yeshiva University. I 
cannot begin to tell you how delighted and personally 
pleased I was. 

I fiunly believe that under your Leadership our Yeshiva 

will be kept solidly on the course it has hekd for 9 decades. 

May God strengthen your hands and grant you health and 

a great measure of fulfillment. 

Dr. Stanley M. Wagner 
Rabbi 
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